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The minutes from February and March were reviewed and
approved.

There will be a discussion on the MATH 107 course posted
on the WEBCT Site: http:/webct.andrews.edu.

The committee discussed A Levels and examined materials
provided by Merlene Ogden. After much discussion, their was an
amended motion: To recommend to the General Education
Committee that it grant any student with an 4 Level, full general
education credit in that categor with the exception

of English Composition. The motion was seconded, and all
approved hy uves.

There were no substantial committee reports due to the lack of
time. The Academic Policies Subcommittee will bring the issue
of GPA to the next Undergraduate Council Meeting. There was
a general and wide-ranging discussion on admissions standards
and concerns were referred to the Academic Policies
Subcommittee for further discussion.
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